










 
 
 
December 19, 2012 
 
Bob Wilson 
TLLRWDCC 
3616 Far West Blvd., Ste. 117, # 294 
Austin, Texas 78731 
 
Re:  Perkin Elmer Import Application 1-0018-00 
 
Dear Mr. Wilson, 
 
Thank you to the Commissioners and your staff for assistance in the approval process for 
Importation of waste for Perkin Elmer.  In an effort to clarify the questions raised during the 
Commission meeting on Friday November, 30 2012 and the actual amount of volume and 
activity needed to complete our waste shipments, we are submitting this letter and application. 
 
Earlier this year PerkinElmer submitted Import Application 1-0006-00 and received approval to 
ship 378 cubic feet of waste with 15,188 curies of activity.  In making the waste shipment 
additional wastes were discovered.   Unsure of the proper process, Perkin Elmer submitted 
Import Application 1-0018-00 for consideration at the November meeting.   
 
Perkin Elmer only needs an additional 96 Cubic feet and 100 Curies in order to ship their current 
waste inventory and have amended Import Application 1-0018-00 indicating these amounts.  
(See Attached)  
 
The correct accounting of our needs for Importation is as follows: 
 
Import agreement 2-0006-00 authorized by the Commission:      15,188 Curies  378 ft3 
Waste disposed at WCS (according to WCS):      11,634 Curies 
Current remaining disposal authorization (subtraction):        3,554 Curies 
Amount Needed for November Application 1-0018-00:  100 curies  96 ft3 
 
  Total Volume and Activity to Perkin Elmer  15,288 curies  474 ft3 
 
 
Please feel to contact me with any questions regarding our application. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McCormick 
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